
 

 

SUPPORT THOSE WHO HAVE 

SUPPORTED YOU 

 
WEST DES MOINES FIREFIGHTER’S MEMORIAL 

 

 

The West Des Moines Firefighter’s Memorial (aka) The Harry 

Morris Memorial was started more than 20 years ago by the Harry 

Morris Family. This memorial is dedicated to honor the memory of 

firefighters who served the City of West Des Moines. There are two 

sections on the memorial to honor these firefighters: one is for     

non-service deaths and the other is for line of duty deaths. Funds are 

being raised to enhance the memorial site with more features so that 

we can better show the history of the men and women who served on 

the West Des Moines Fire Department. 

 

Inscribed bricks are being sold to make this goal possible. Please help us achieve this goal before 

another 20 years passes by. 

 

Bricks may be purchased using the following minimum donations: WDM Firefighters (active or retired) 

$50.00, individuals or non-profits $100.00, small businesses (1 to 10 employees) $250.00, medium 

businesses (11 to 50 employees) $500.00, and large businesses or corporations (over 50 employees) 

$1000.00. Bricks may have up to four message lines at 14 spaces per line. Bricks will be installed once a 

year before the annual memorial service. The memorial committee reserves the right to reject any 

message that is deemed inappropriate.  

 

For more information, contact West Des Moines Fire Administration at 515-222-3420. Send remittance 

to West Des Moines Firefighter’s Memorial Fund, P.O. Box 65320, West Des Moines, IA 50265. 
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Contact Name: ______________________________________ 

 

Phone Number: _____________________ 
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